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MEMO 

 
TO:    Appleton Board of Health   

FROM:   Eric Maggio, City Sealer of Weights & Measures  

SUBJECT:  Addition of the Village of Greenville to the East Central Weights and 

Measures Consortium  

DATE:   April 20, 2023  

 

In the first quarter of 2023, the City Administrator for Greenville expressed interest in joining the 
East Central Weights and Measures (W&M) Consortium, administered by the Appleton Health 
Department. A thorough survey of all businesses within the Village of Greenville was conducted, 
identifying 13 establishments requiring annual weights and measures inspections. The survey 
results indicate that eight service days per year would be needed to meet the inspection 
requirements of the local businesses.  
 
On April 10, 2023, the Village of Greenville voted in favor of joining the East Central Weights 
and Measures Consortium. The addition of Greenville to the Consortium will not impact staffing 
levels due to the efficient inspection processes and extensive workforce training implemented 
during the COVID-19 pandemic. These measures have enabled Appleton W&M to maintain its 
high standard of service and expand its reach without needing additional personnel. This would 
result in $3,568 in annual revenue without any additional costs to salary and fringe.  
 
With the Village of Greenville officially part of the Consortium, their businesses will benefit 
from top-quality inspection services, consumer protection, and fair business practices, further 
enhancing the W&M program's success and reputation.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 


	FROM:   Eric Maggio, City Sealer of Weights & Measures

